SCHOOL DISTRICT OF CRANDON

9750 US HIGHWAY 8 W CRANDON, WI 54520-8499

"To empower and inspire lifelong learners in a safe school community."

www.sdofcrandon.com

Jason Bertrand District Administrator 715-478-3339

Dr. Rebecca Jablonski Director of Pupil Services 715-478-6181 Josh Jaeger Middle/High Principal 715-478-3339

Elementary Principal

Brady Weber

715-478-3339

Kelly Huseby
Director of Curriculum & Instruction
715-478-3339

Dear School District of Crandon Families,

We are excited to invite you to our Back-to-School Open House on Wednesday, August 27, from 3:00–6:00 PM. This is a wonderful opportunity to meet teachers, tour classrooms, and get ready for another great year at Crandon Schools.

In addition to visiting classrooms during Open House, we are also offering several orientation sessions to help students and families start the year smoothly:

Auditorium

- 6th Grade & New Middle School Students Orientation 5:00 PM
- 9th Grade & New High School Students Orientation 5:30 PM

Gymnasium

• Junior Class Prom Informational Meeting – 5:15 PM (for Crandon juniors and their parent/guardian)

Special Features

- Both the Girl Scouts and Boy Scouts will be on hand with information and opportunities to get involved.
- Master Gardener Jill Krueger will be in the school garden sharing tips, answering questions, and showcasing our student-grown produce.
- Stop and check out the Crandon PTO's fundraiser and learn more about joining.

Reminder: If you haven't done so already, please take a few minutes to register your students online before the start of school.

We hope you can join us for this important evening as we kick off the school year together.

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you on the 27th!

With gratitude,

Jason Bertrand
District Administrator